
 

                   দুলীয়াজান মহাবিদযালয় 

Ref. No.: DC/PO/Misc./ABHA/2025/214_                                         Date: 08/09/2025 

Notice 

        All students are hereby informed that a team from the Health Department will visit our 

college on 09/09/2025 for the registration of Ayushman Bharat Health Account (ABHA). 

      It is to be noted that ABHA registration will soon be mandatory for availing medical 

facilities in government hospitals and medical colleges. Hence, this registration is very 

important for all health-related benefits. 

    Therefore, students aged 18 years and above are directed to bring their Aadhar Card on 

the above-mentioned date. Registration will be done in the respective classrooms, so students 

need not visit the office separately. 

   All concerned students are instructed to take full advantage of this opportunity. 

  Further, all staff members (Regular & Contractual) may also avail themselves of this 

opportunity by bringing their Aadhar Card. 

                                                                                                      

                                                                                                     
(Dr. Lok Bikash Gogoi) 

Principal, 

Duliajan College, Duliajan 
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